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Russell County Road Committee
Quarterly Meeting
March 14, 2016

The Russell County Road Committee met on March 14, 2016. Those in attendance were: Magistrates
Terry Waddell, Patrick Loy, Ronald Johnson, Steve Richardson and Larry Holt, Road Supervisor Jimmy
McQueary, County Attorney Kevin Shearer and Deputy County Judge Fxecutive Chris Ramsey.

Magistrate Holt presented the minutes from the December 14, 2015 meeting. Magistrate Waddell made
the motion to approve the minutes. Magistrate Loy seconded. Motion carried,

Magistrate Holt opened the floor to discussion.

District 1 — Magistrate Wadde!l stated that the Road Supervisor and his crew were doing 2 fine job, No
complaints. Waddell stated that everyone was satisfied with the snow removal and how well everyone
worked to get that took care of,

District 2 - Magistrate Loy stated he had a few little projects going on in his District at this time but
nothing major. Fverything was in good shape.

District 3 ~ Magistrate Johnson stated that all they had going on was general maintenance they normally
do this time of year. There are little jobs popping up about every day but the Road Department was
keeping them caught up.

District 4 — Magistrate Richardson stated what a good job the Road Department did during the snow
removal. Everything was going good. He brought up the project at Reese Road and Royville Church just
to let the Committee know what was going on with that.

District 5 — Magistrate Holt told Supervisor McQueary what a good job he and his crew do in his District
and that if they work in other districts like they do his, no one should have any complaints.

There was some discussion on the trucks and equipment at the Road Department. Also some discussion
on ¢ross drains in blacktop.

With no further business, a motion was made by Magistrate Richardson to adjourn. Second was made
by Magistrate Johnson. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned,



